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This resource guide highlights upcoming webinars, activities and organizations of interest and is organized by topic and type of activity. 

Healthcare Workforce and Pipeline
REPORT: a new JAMA Network Open study shows that the COVID-19 pandemic disrupted many medical school pathway programs, challenging efforts to make medicine more inclusive. A survey of more than 100 administrators of such programs found that nearly 40% had reduced their pathway programs since the start of the pandemic. Programs most likely to be canceled included those for elementary and middle school students, meaning the setbacks to diversity efforts may not be apparent for decades.

REPORT: The current shares of physicians and nurses who are people of color do not reflect today’s population demographics—despite significant evidence that a diverse, representative health care workforce is pivotal to improving health care access and outcomes. New research from Urban Institute experts of pathway programs examines this challenge and identifies policies and practices that higher education institutions and health care systems can take to increase health care workforce diversity.
Strategic Regional and National Partnerships
LOCAL STORY: “How Greater Cincinnati Plans to Better Deliver Talent” – Five workforce organizations (Southwest Ohio Region Workforce Investment Board, The Health Collaborative, The Northern Kentucky Workforce Investment Board and the Cincinnati USA Regional Chamber’s Workforce Innovation Center) are forming a network called the Talent Collaborative. The Talent Collaborative aims to help employers deal with their Number One issue – finding talent. https://www.bizjournals.com/cincinnati/news/2022/08/23/greater-cincinnati-plans-to-better-deliver-talent.html?emci=775b6045-2d25-ed11-bd6e-281878b914e7&emdi=887b083b-3725-ed11-bd6e-281878b914e7&ceid=2388994

Interprofessional Learners who Serve the Community 

RESOURCE: Despite substantial effort over the past 20 years, preventable harm in healthcare remains a major concern in the US. “Safer Together – A National Action Plan to Advance Patient Safety” provides clear direction that health care leaders, delivery organizations and associations can use to make significant advances toward safer care and reduced harm across the continuum of care. https://www.ihi.org/Engage/Initiatives/National-Steering-Committee-Patient-Safety/Pages/National-Action-Plan-to-Advance-Patient-Safety.aspx




